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Vote-by-mail system currently in place provides a secure and accessible system for 

registered voters in Oregon.  Citizens can vote by mail, but those who have difficulty 

getting time off, have mobility issues, or lack transportation may not be able to vote in 

person.  This bill is likely to reduce participation in elections by registered voters, 

which is counter to our democracy.  


